
 

LEAVER’S  

NEWSLETTER 

Our fabulous Year 6, are equipped and 
ready for the next huge adventure in 

their lives. 

We hope you take with you to your   
secondary schools, all the learning and 

fun, that you have gained through being 
part of our wonderful St. Lawrence 

family. 

We hope you enjoy our trip down 
memory lane. 



 



 



 



Chester Zoo 

Fairbourne Beach 

Chirk Castle 

The Famous Fuzzy Bear 













We would all like to wish our amazing Year 6 
the very best as they begin the next chapter of 

their school life.  

Remember the St. Lawrence Values and you will 
always be  

‘The Best You Can Be With God’ 


